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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 25 July 2024 11:10

To: Milly Southworth; Phil Griffiths

Subject: FW: Online Survey - Tamar Valley National Landscape Management Plan 2025-2030

Attachments: Have your say on what you value most about Tamar Valley National Landscape_16
July 2024.docx; Nature poster.png; Climate poster.png; People poster.png; Place
poster.png

Harriet Bastin
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p- 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: Charlotte Dancer <Charlotte.Dancer@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 July 2024 11:54
Subject: Online Survey - Tamar Valley National Landscape Management Plan 2025-2030

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear all,

Our online survey, for people to share their views on Tamar Valley National Landscape to help inform our
Management Plan 2025-2030, will soon go live.






Please find attached the press release that was issued this morning (link to news post on our website -
https://www.tamarvalley-nl.ore.uk/2024/07/1 6/have-your-say-on-what-you-value-most-about-tamar-valley-national-

landscape/)

The survey will be available to complete from 29 July — 26 August, and from 29 July can be found at
https://letstalk.cornwall.ecov.uk

You will also find attached four different posters for you to choose from if you are able to print off and add to your
parish/town noticeboard, and/or to use on social media.

If you use Facebook, Instagram or LinkedIn, please like and share when I post content on the following days:
- Fri 26 July
- Tues 13 August
- Thurs 22 August

Many thanks in advance for your help in sharing this information through your networks.

With kind regards,

Charlotte

Charlotte Dancer
Information & Communications
Officer

Tamar Valley —
National S
Landscape Drskewails, G

Like us on Facebook, X, Instagram and LinkedIn @tamarvalleynl
Follow us on YouTube @tamarvalleynationallandscape

Please note, I only work part-time hours, usually Tues, Thurs, Fri 8:30am-5pm (5:30pm Fri)

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you
must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at
enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the
relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are
virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us
immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or
monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility
of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability
for any damage caused by a virus.
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Tuesday 16 July 2024

For immediate release

PRESS RELEASE

Have your say on what you value most about Tamar

Valley National Landscape

A place to be.
A place to breathe.

A place to thrive.

That's just part of the vision, as the team at Tamar Valley National Landscape prepares
to undergo a review of its Management Plan for the next five years, to shape its
priorities, activities and delivery plans from 2025 to 2030.

They would like to know what you value most about the Tamar Valley area, what you
think might be enhanced and your thoughts on what they should focus on and prioritise

over the coming years.

This will be the sixth statutory Management Plan since the Tamar Valley was
designated as an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty in 1995. Over the past 29 years,



Information Classification: CONTROLLED

they have secured £16m of investment and delivered 343 projects for the Tamar
Valley.

The change in name to Tamar Valley National Landscape took place last winter, as
part of a national effort to reflect the significant role our protected landscapes have in
protecting the nation from threats of climate change, Nature depletion and the

wellbeing crisis.

Sarah Gibson, Tamar Valley National Landscape Manager says, “We have a unique
opportunity to make a real difference to protect our landscape, the Nature it supports
and our communities that live and work in the Tamar Valley. We're really keen to hear
what matters most to you, and how we can strengthen our efforts to conserve and
enhance natural beauty.”

The team from Tamar Valley National Landscape will be holding a number of face-to-
face consultation events throughout September and October, where you'll be able to
comment on the first draft of the Management Plan. You will also hear more about
their long-term plans to shape a vision for 2055, defining their commitment for another
30 years in protecting and enhancing Nature; creating resilience as we adapt to a
changing climate; and ensuring that the Tamar Valley is an accessible, healthy and
thriving place for all.

Dates and venues will be announced shortly — follow @tamarvalleynl on social media

for the latest news, or visit www.tamarvalley-nl.org.uk

In the meantime, please share your views by completing this survey. It will take no
longer than 10 minutes, and will be a great help in understanding the needs,
preferences and values of the Tamar Valley community. The survey will be available

from Monday 29 July until Monday 26 August at https:/letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/




ENDS

Images attached:

St Germans, photographer: Tobi O’Neill/TON Drone Services

River & mining heritage, photographer: Ted Giffords

Drawing event at Cotehele, courtesy of Tamara Landscape Partnership Scheme
Clamoak

About Tamar Valley National Landscape

The main aim of Tamar Valley National Landscape, a designated Area of Outstanding
Natural Beauty, is to conserve and enhance the natural beauty of this special area.

It is a partnership of Cornwall Council, Devon County Council, South Hams District
Council, West Devon Borough Council, Plymouth City Council and Nalural England.
The National Landscape team supports the work of Tamar Valley National Landscape
Partnership — a forum of government and non-government bodies working for Tamar
Valley National Landscape.

Natural England helps protect our finest landscapes through legislation.

Did you know you can hire the Tamar Valley Centre, just 5-minutes’ walk from
Gunnislake Train Station, for your meeting or event? Please get in touch for details.

For more information, please contact:

Charlotte Dancer, Information & Communications Officer,

Tamar Valley National Landscape,

charlotte.dancer@cornwall.gov.uk, 01872 324341.







